Garland S. Cochrane School PTA 2511 Tregaron Avenue Louisville, KY 40299

February 18, 2019

Jefferson County Board of Education 3332 Newburg Road Louisville, KY 40218

Dear JCPS Board of Education,

The Garland S. Cochrane Parent Teacher Student Association supports the proposal to rename the library Nancy E. Sutherland Memorial Library. Nancy Sutherland was a devoted member of our school staff and embodied the values our school holds dearly. Nancy is synonymous with Cochrane and this is one small gesture to make to show how much we appreciate Nancy's many years of devotion to our school. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Respectfully,

Cochrane Elementary SBDM Council

Jonathon Carey

Hannah Adams

MWW Addum

Jonathon Carey

Joshua Lynn

Jason Hobbs

Ida Katsareas

Robert Brown



Cochrane Elementary PTA 2511 Tregaron Avenue Louisville, Kentucky 40299 (502) 485-8231

February 16, 2019

Jefferson County Board of Education 3332 Newburg Road Louisville, KY 40218

Dear JCPS Board of Education:

The Cochrane Elementary Parent Teacher Student Association supports the proposal to rename the library at Cochrane Elementary to the Nancy E. Sutherland Library in honor and memorium of the former school secretary and her many years of service at the school.

Respectfully,

John Bailey, President

Christiana Hobbs, Secretary

Christie Schneider, Treasurer

Kasey Frank, 1st VP of Volunteers

Kasuy Frank

The Helping Hands Family Resource Center



Cochrane Elementary School 2511 Tregaron Avenue Louisville, KY 40299 (502) 485-7291 Fax: (502) 485-7291

February 12, 2019

Dear Jefferson County Board of Education:

On behalf of The Helping Hand Family Resource Center (FRC) of Cochrane Elementary, we are requesting that the name of our library be change to The Nancy E. Sutherland Library.

Granting the official change of our name would allow us to honor our beloved secretary of 30 years, the late Nancy Sutherland who was the heart and soul of our school.

The Helping Hand FRC of Cochrane Elementary is in agreement with the SBDM Council regarding the request to change the library name to The Nancy Sutherland Library.

Your consideration is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Susie Walker Byrd

Family Resource Coordinator

Cochrane Elementary School

2511 Tregaron Avenue Louisville, Kentucky 40299 (502) 485-8231 (502) 485-8392



February 25, 2019

Dear Jefferson County Board of Education:

On behalf of the Cochrane Elementary School family, we respectfully request permission to name our library the Nancy E. Sutherland Library.

On December 17, 2018, Nancy Sutherland, the secretary of Cochrane Elementary School, sadly passed away after a courageous battle with cancer.

Nancy had been the secretary of Cochrane since 1988. She was beloved by the staff, parents and the students she served. Her personal and professional contribution to Cochrane during her years there is beyond what simple words can express. She loved Cochrane and all those within. She exuded kindness, compassion and generosity of spirit.

She received the Golden Oar Award (Customer Service Award) from JCPS. She was extremely polite to all who needed assistance. If Nancy didn't have the information at hand, she would find out what was needed and supply the information in a timely manner. She was always happy to help others and was beyond efficient. She gave her heart and soul to Cochrane Elementary.

She attended and assisted with extracurricular activities –sports teams, Reading Nights, Night for the Arts, Festival Nights, Back to School Nights, Cookouts, Dances, and more. She added so much to the culture of the building with the ability to have positive relationships with students, staff, and parents.

She was an invaluable asset to administrators with her knowledge of the school history, personnel, and the ability to use sound judgement in critical situations. Above all, she loved the children of Cochrane and encouraged and helped them in every way she could.

Nancy's surviving daughter, Sarah Seebold, has been consulted and gave the blessing and permission of her family to name our library in memory of her mother.

Therefore, in accordance with Board Policy 05.11 School Property-Naming Facilities and Alterations and related procedures, I feel that it is appropriate that Cochrane Elementary School's library be named the Nancy E. Sutherland Library.

Jason Hobbs, Principal
Cochrane Elementary

Asson Hobbs